
THE GREATER KANSAS CITY  

BLACK HISTORY STUDY GROUP 

The regular monthly meeting of the Greater 

Kansas City Black History Study Group is 

scheduled for St. Mary's Episcopal Church in 

Kansas City, Monday, April 17, 2017 at 6:00 

pm.  The scheduled guest speaker is  Dr. 

Kathryn Toure, who will discuss her work with 

Langaa Research and Publishing of Cameroon, 

Africa.    

 

“Langaa” means “desire,” and in the case of 

Langaa Publishing, a “desire for knowledge.” 

They have published almost 500 books, now 

available in libraries and personal collections 

throughout the world, thanks to hundreds of 

authors, an international network of volunteers, 

print-on-demand technology, and a partnership 

with African Books Collective. Toure will review 

some of the publications – ranging from the 

#RhodesMustFall movement in South Africa to 

the current unrest in Cameroon, as well as 

some of the highlights and challenges in  

publishing the stories of ordinary and  

extraordinary Africans.  

 

RSVP’s are suggested for this event.  Please 

respond to kcblackhistory@gmail.com.  

 

Learn more about the Study Group at  

www.Facebook.com/kcblackhistory.  

 
Edith Haney-Galvin, Program Committee Chair 

Larry Lester, President 

Dr. Kathryn Toure is a member of Langaa Publishing’s editorial board.  She 

has worked for almost two decades in international studies, philanthropy, 

publishing, and research and higher education administration, especially in 

connection with Africa. She is a member of the Greater Kanas City Black  

History Study Group.   
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